
                                       
Rio Linda Grange 403 invites YOU  

to a Town Meeting Style event with the 
California Highway Patrol 

 

Horses, Pedestrians, Bikes, Vehicles: 
Sharing the Road Safely Together  

 
Our community has seen more traffic of all kinds, and with the proposed 

developments coming, the growing use of our area will only increase 
traffic interaction.  Arm yourself and your children with the knowledge to 

safely co-exist with travel on our streets. 
 

Bring your questions and concerns 
Thursday June 2, 2016 
Rio Linda Grange Hall  

1315 G Street, Rio Linda 
 

Potluck 6:00 
Presentation 7:00 

You are Welcome to participate in the 
potluck, or just come for the 

presentation, but come. 
 

For information, contact the Grange: 916-991-5148 
 

SEE YOU THERE! 


